
Dear partner,  

The Faculty of Fine Arts Universidade de Lisboa is currently in need of a student or alumni to 

work with our department to work on issues related to European applications and other 

International affairs. For this reason we kindly ask you to forward this Erasmus placement / 

Leonardo da Vinci offer to your students and former students.  

It will be an opportunity to develop a serious work, in the field and with autonomy.  

Please find the information here and in the attachment:  

 

The International Affairs and Innovation department of Belas Artes Universidade de Lisboa 

(www.fba.ul.pt) is offering an Erasmus placement/Leonardo da Vinci Grant for International 

Management and Strategy.  

 

Description of task_ This department is responsible for projects related with international 

strategy and innovation measures and we are currently looking for a student capable of 

helping our team in developing European applications for the areas of cultural heritage, 

creative economies, innovation and others. A solid knowledge of French is fundamental as one 

of the key goals for early 2015 is the preparation of an Erasmus+ capacity building application 

with Maghreb countries, where the intern will be provided with proper supervision and 

guidance from the coordinator of the department to develop the contents with autonomy. 

Other contributions will be required for the development of Horizon 2020 and Creative Europe 

program to which our school is particularly engaged.  

 

Qualifications_ Undergraduate  / Post Graduate Student from International Relations, 

European Studies, Business, Economics, International Law or other similar graduations. Fluent 

in both French and English. Preference shall be given to Master students 

 

Time and place_ The internship will be held at the Belas Artes campus, located downtown 

Lisbon, starting in December 2014 and for a minimum of 5 months of stay. 

 

Please be aware that the internship will be unpaid and has to be financed by yourself or a 

possible scholarship. It is in your responsibility to apply for grants or other financial support. 

 

Those interested please send: 

» CV and motivation letter to internacional@fba.ul.pt 

mailto:internacional@fba.ul.pt

